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Circular 

Dear Parents, 

 This is to inform you that Online Classes will continue until 30th June 2020 

(Tuesday) instead of 18th June 2020 (Thursday). The number of days extended will be 

adjusted in Winter Vacation, making the last working day of December on the 7th 

(Monday) instead of 17th December 2020 (Thursday). 

 

On this regard, the school will close for summer vacation for our students from 1st 

July 2020 to 31st August 2020. The Classes will resume on September 1st 2020. 

  

 

Office Timing during Summer Vacation:   

Doha & Wakra Office:   

 

➢ School Office at both branches will be working during the month of July & August as 

per the timings given below:   

• Morning - 08:00am to 12:30pm (Sunday to Thursday)    

 

Note: Parents can pay the 2nd term fees during summer vacation.   

 

Regards, 

 

TSK 

 


